
From: David Edmonds [mailt ]  
Sent: 27 September 2017 18:37 
To: Martin Clarke < @london.gov.uk> 
Cc: Jeff Jacobs < @london.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Interview with Moore Stephens 
 
Martin 
 
Thanks – yes I was aware of the review . I am afraid that for a variety of reasons with which I will not 
trouble you I will not be speaking to Messrs Moore Stephens. 
 
David 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 
From: Martin Clarke 
Sent: 27 September 2017 09:18 
To:  
Subject: Interview with Moore Stephens 
 

Dear David 
 

You will be aware that the Mayor of London has commissioned an independent team 
to carry out a review of past decisions relating to the London Stadium (formerly 
known as the Olympic Stadium).  The Mayor would very much welcome your expert 
input into this review and which I would like to emphasise is about wanting to 
understand your perspective of decisions rather than to be critical of your role. 
  
By sharing your knowledge, you will help Moore Stephens – the team that has been 
appointed to lead the review –  better understand the decisions that were taken; and 
that will in turn allow for a richer report that will better inform future decisions to put 
the Stadium on a sound financial footing and ensure it continues to be a valuable 
part of the Olympic legacy for London and Londoners. 
  
You can find the terms of reference for the review and more about its background 
here: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/dd2097 stadium investigation signed.p
df. 
  
Moore Stephens would need up to 60 minutes of your time for an interview over the 
phone or by video conference. 
  
If you are willing and able to be interviewed, please let me know and I will pass on 
your email address (or other contact details of your choice) to Moore Stephens.  A 
member of the review team there will then get in touch to arrange a suitable time.  
 

Martin  
 
Martin Clarke 
Executive Director 
#LondonIsOpen   



GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:  
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information 
see https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/ 

 




